
The very title of this proposed bill is alarming to say the least(Safe Access Zones)"from 

what"?, pro-life people giving out leaflets, holding a sign, silently praying and offering 

alternative help, to  women in crisis pregnancy, some women have actually change their mind 

and had their child, what is wrong with that. 

 

The pro-life movement are not exactly handing out drugs, or obstructing people going about 

their business they are fundamentally a peaceful organization, they are not criminals.  

 

Where is Clair Baileys evidence of harassments ,by pro-life groups, she has not produced any 

evidence going forward thus far in her action, also we must take into considering the large 

amount of money it will cost the taxpayer, to impose, and uphold this unnecessary law if it is 

passed. 

 

The police already have adequate powers to deal with breaches in peaceful protests that turns 

unlawful. 

 

If anything we must strengthen the law more to protect peaceful law abiding groups like the 

Pro-Life movement, from harassments.  

 

Freedom of assembly and freedom of expression, they are fundamental human rights under 

Articles10 and 11 of the Human Rights Act. 

 

I am strongly opposed to any law that would discriminate against any peaceful group, that 

have a different view point to others, or to obstruct freedom of speech of any individual or a 

community to "articulate" in anyway that is peaceful, their opinions and ideas without fear of 

retaliation, or legal sanction. 

 


